
  Attachment H 

 
 
 
Note from Town Engineer, Josh Dalton: 
 
 
 
Based on provided videos, photographs, and site visits during rainfall events, the existing storm drainage 
in the alley appears to be functioning adequately with minor ponding noted along the asphalt curbing at 
the driveway for 100 Atterbury Street.  In order to ensure the existing conditions are not worsened, the 
engineer for Lot 179 will provide documentation and calculations demonstrating that they have 
minimized any additional discharges of surface drainage being directed to the alley.  
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